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The Florence Rural Fire District and the Florence Firefighters Association would 
like to thank the Florence Community for your continued support for the yearly  
July 4th fireworks show.  Your donations help make the fireworks show possible, 
and we look forward to next yearôs dinner and fireworks show.   

Halloween can be a fun and spooky time of the year for kids.  Make trick or treating 

safe for your kids! 

§ Provide children with flashlights or glow sticks to carry so they can see and be 
seen. 

§ Use reflective material in costumes, choose light colors if possible. 

§ Choose face paint and make up instead of masks, which can obstruct a childôs 
vision. 

§ Keep all decorations away from open flames and heat sources. 

§ Use battery operated candles or glow sticks in decorations. If a real flame is 
used, use caution. Watch children at all times when candles are lit. 

§ When walking or crossing streets, watch for vehicles. Never dart out into the 
street or cross between parked cars. 

 

DID YOU KNOW: Decorations are the first to ignite in over 900 reported home fires 

every year in the United States. Two of every five of these fires were started by a lit 

candle.    Please use caution with open flames! 

For the year 2018, members of the Florence Volunteer Fire Dept. responded to      

310 calls, and approximately 75% of those calls were medical related emergencies.  

Members of the Department provided over 6,400 volunteer hours handling         

emergency calls, 3,600 volunteer hours for training requirements and over 3,100  

volunteer hours in administrative duties and functions, for a total of over 13,100         

volunteer hours.     

All members of the Fire District are VOLUNTEERS, serving with PRIDE!   
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See us at:  www.florencefire.us 

This year, the Florence Rural Fire District refurbished an older wildland fire truck which was 25 

years old and in need of upgrades and replacements.  The District purchased a new 2019 chassis 

and took the pump/tank system, which had been installed several years ago replacing an older 

pump unit, and installed it on the new chassis.  This ñnewò unit has new updated vehicle safety 

equipment, upgraded safety and emergency lights and new brighter work lights. This upgraded unit 

will provide fire crews with enhanced safety features and a new vehicle for many years to come. 

Twitter site:  FlorenceFireMT 

As colder weather approaches, heaters and fireplaces become used more.  

¶ Keep anything that can burn at least three feet away from heating equipment. 

¶ Have a three foot ñkid-safe zoneò around open fires and space heaters. 

¶ Never use your oven to heat your home. 

¶ Have heating appliances cleaned and inspected each year. 

¶ Remember to turn portable heaters off when leaving the room or going to bed. 

¶ Always use the correct type fuel for space heaters and stoves. 

¶ Make sure the fireplace has a sturdy screen to stop sparks from flying into the room. 

¶ Install and maintain smoke alarms and carbon monoxide alarms. Have on all levels of the house. 

¶ Never use gasoline to start a fire. 

 

 

DID YOU KNOW: Half of home heating fires are reported during the months of December, January 

and February, and fixed heaters, including wood stoves, are involved in most residential heating 

fires. Be Fire Safe! 




